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Thursday, 19th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

   Science Selfie Competition 

 

This week, children have been taking part in Science Week where they have been 

developing their working scientifically skills. Each phase has focussed on a particular 

scientist and learned about their legacy.  

 

To encourage children to recognise that science is all around us, we will be running a 

#ScienceSelfie competition in which children will need to take a picture of themselves 

enjoying science outside of school. The activity could be anything at all but here are some 

suggestions: planting some seeds and observing growth; exploring insect habitats; creating 

a puppet theatre using light and shadows; visiting a science museum or creating lava lamps. 

 

We would also like children to write a sentence alongside their photograph using the 

opener “this is science because…”. 

 

In order to enter the competition, please send your #ScienceSelfie photograph and 

caption, via email, to postbox@pheasey.org.uk.  

 

Please include “FAO of Miss Yoncaci” within the subject. 

 

The closing date for entries is Friday 3rd June 2022. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Miss A. Yoncaci 

Science Leader 
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